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To the Levittown Community:   
 

As we continue to hear of cases of Coronavirus in Nassau County, we have had important communications about 
preparations we have taken and will continue to take while this virus is viable in our area.  While the district has not 
been notified of any staff or student being diagnosed with this virus, each school  has undergone a thorough 
cleaning this Friday following the guidelines of disinfecting recommended by the Center for Disease Control or 
CDC.  We will continue this method of cleaning on a daily basis for the foreseeable future. 

  

We are in constant contact with the Department of Health and our school Medical Director and are taking all 
recommended precautions to keep our schools clean and safe.  We will continue to maintain close contact with the 
Nassau County Commissioner of Health and to communicate with you should our situation change.  If you have 
questions about the Coronavirus, please continue to refer to the resources on our 
website, www.levittownschools.com, listed as “Coronavirus Resources.”   We will post information there as it 
becomes available to us.  

  

If you have a specific question unrelated to school protocols, please contact The Department of Health at (888) 
364-3065.  This number is staffed until 8 pm each night, after which you may leave a message.  

  

 As always, the safety and security of our students and staff is our utmost priority.  In these uncertain times, please 
know that we are here to support all members of our school community 

 

http://www.levittownschools.com/

